
EDITOR’S PAGE
Dear Subscriber,

years ago, when BIRD OBSERVER first began publication, each issue contained 2h

we h a .^  ? L ^ “ teas°rd  o ^ ^ l e r L ^ ^ T i s e X I r / r t i i L l  ^ f i ^ t ^  - -

We like new size. Our present plans are to include in each of the next issues 
1 Where-to-go article, with map issues
1 or more major articles on varying topics, and 

w^th.the ^r:pr;ss^-°[Blu:f ^S^rr^:t3̂ - f c l e ^ T  K w ^  f d M ^ r  S^c^.chers) we

E a ste rn T rc h ^ :trb L T -k \:-L -.^ ^ ^ ^ ^ ^  r h t ^ : : t ^ i  - -

“ onô f̂b̂ L̂'̂  ̂ t-r:rSnT;u^rei::rL^ri;cfeasSgl"r

Lk^^ur
BIRD OB^VER^trthosroryou^^birdinf f r i L ^ n o t ° ^ r e a L ^ ‘'̂ ^and encourage them to subsLibe If * alrea^ acquainted with our magazine
subscriber fn the t h "  o T f L ^ L ^ L - w ^ S : !  b̂°e simprifild.
Thank you.

Paula R. Butler 
Editor-in Chief

BIRD OBSERVER, at this mailing, is now a tax exempt non-profit corporation. This 
stat^ will h ^ p  hold down the cost of mailing. All extra contribSioL! Ibovf the 
basic subscription rate, are tax-deductible.

Here are the "Baby Great Horned Owls" that bomehow were lost on p. 10 of the Januarv 
February issue. Photo by Herman Weissberg of Manchester. danuary-
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